
Youth Advisory Committee

City of Mountain View

Cancellation Notice - Final

The View Teen Center, 263 Escuela Avenue4:30 PMMonday, October 2, 2023

MEETING CANCELED

The Youth Advisory Committee meeting for Monday, October 2, 2023, is canceled due to 

a lack of quorum.

The next meeting will be held on Monday, October 16, 2023.
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